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FALL REGISTRATION SCHEDULE 

Coastal (undergraduate): 
August 25 - 28 
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 

9 a.m. - 6 p.m. 
(closed noon - lp.m.) 

Tuesday 1:30 - 6 p.m. 

Coastal (graduate): 
August 25 - 26 

4 - 6 p.m. 

Georgetown: 
August 21 

10 a.m. - 7 p.m. 

MBAFB 
August 20-21 (on-base personnel 
only) 

August 22 
9 a.m.- 4 p.m. and 
6 p.m. - 9 p.m. 

August 25 - 28 
9 a.m. - 4 p.m. 

PROGRAM FOR FIRST-YEAR TEACHERS TO 
BE HELD AUGUST 20 ON CAMPUS 

The Coastal Education Consortium 
is sponsoring a program for first­
year teachers from Horry, 
Georgetown, and Williamsburg 
Counties Wednesday, August 20 from 
8:30 a.m. to noon at Coastal. 

Dr. Charlie Williams, state 
superintendent of education, will 
deliver the keynote address at 9:15 
a.m. in Wheelwright Auditorium. 
His topic will be "The Education 
Improvement Act - Year Three." 
Following his address, five 
concurrent session dealing with 
more specific issues will be 
offered. Teachers will attend two 
sessions of their choice. 

USC-COASTAL CAROLINA COLLEGE 
Office of Public Relations PO Box 1954 Conway, SC 29526 

The sessions and their presenters 
are: Secondary Classroom 
Management, Chip Brown, assistant 
principal, Conway High School; 
Elementary/Middle School Classroom 
Management, Dr. Michael Borovicka . . , 
principal, Waccamaw Elementary 
School; Program for Effective 
Teaching (PET), Ella Edwards staff . , 
coordinator, Georgetown County 
Schools; Preparing for the 
Profession-A Positive Mindset, Dr. 
Elizabeth Puskar, dean, School of 
Social and Behavioral Sciences, 
Coastal Carolina College; and 
Preparing for Instruction in Rural 
Settings, Dr. Dennis Wiseman, dean, 
School of Education, Coastal 
Carolina College. 

Mr. John Dawsey, superintendent for 
Horry County Schools will deliver 
opening remarks and a welcome to 
teachers and guests. 
Those interested in attending the 
program should contact Pat Taylor 
in the School of Education, ext. 
2600. 

COASTAL CAROLINA PEOPLE 

0 DR. JAMES H. REX, vice 
chancellor for academic affairs, 
was recently appointed to a 
national advising group in 
Washington, D. C. which will 
implement a new Center for Change 
in Teacher Education. The Center 
for Change is being initiated by 
the American Association of 
Colleges for Teacher Education and 
is designed to help bring about 
reform in higher education, in 
general, and teacher education, in 
particular. Rex will attend the 
first meeting of the advising board 
in Washington on August 22. 
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I 
0 THOMAS E. JONES has been named 
director of the Wheelwright Center 
for the Performing Arts at Coastal. 
Jones was formerly chairman of the 
Department of Speech and Theatre 
and has many years experience as 
a theatre director and arts 
administrator. 

o DR. SUBHASH SAXENA, professor of 
mathematics, attended the 
International Congress of 
Mathematicians in Berkeley, 
California August 3-11. This 
group, which meets once every four 
years, provides an opportunity for 
mathematicians to report on the 
latest results of research and to 
further discuss their discipline. 

A special feature of the congress 
is the presentation of the Fields 
Metal which recognizes outstanding 
achievement in mathematics. Since 
there is no Nobel Prize in 
mathematics, the award is 
recognized by many as the highest 
honor a research mathematician can 
receive. 
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More than 140 invited lectures 
spoke during the congress on a 
variety of topics ranging from 
their research to how this new 
information can be adapted to the 
curriculum. 

o DR. SUSAN LIBES, assistant 
professor of marine science, gave a 
talk entitled "Why Sea Water is 
Salty" August 6 at Huntingdon Beach 
state Park. 
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